May 9, 2022 Regular Council Meeting
Agenda Item G.1 - Handout 5

From: [REDACTED]

To: cityclerk

Subject: Public hearing for 6526 Monterey road Carriage house, LUC discharge, 7:00, May 9, 2022
Date: Monday, May 09, 2022 9:41:35 AM

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize
and trust the sender and know the content is safe.
We strongly oppose the approval of allowing the construction of a second residence on this

property. This will definitely be setting a precedent which will have a negative impact on all the
home owners in the Valleyview subdivision. When the applicants sell their property, this will likely
turn into a rental home. There are other ways the applicants could successfully deal with their
situation and that is, add a basement suit or build an addition on the house. We have lived in
Valleyview for 42 years, have always loved the setting, the privacy, the peace and quiet and want to
defend this.

Laurier and Maria Duperron
6955 View place
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